
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 

 
25/08/2014 

 
Subject:  
COP – UN Global Compact Grace Letter 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
 
 
 
Knowing the importance of participating in the Global Compact and how 
vital is the accurate documentation of the Communication on Progress 
(COP), we are writing you to ask for a deadline extension in order to 
have the needed time to gather and post the required information. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Christos D. Katsanos 
Executive Director 
DKG Group  
Ioustinianou 5b str. 
551 34 kalamaria 
Thessaloniki Greece 
E. welcome@dkggroup.com 
T. +30 2310 488 915 
F. +30 2310 488 916 
 
 
 
 
 
 


